
  

 

 

Heard about the ski club, always wondered 
what we were all about? Now’s your chance to 

find out what all the fuss is about!  
With 4 weeks until our domestic trip we thought now would be a great time to bring together some 
of our current members and also introduce the club to new members who may be interested in 
attending future trips.  

The first drink is on us for all attendees!  

We will also have a lucky door prize of 10 x $100 voucher from SX Snow in Taren Point. 

www.sxsnow.com.au 
 
 

New members who sign up on the night will get 2 entries in to the lucky door prize. 

All current members who attend get one ticket into the draw, if they introduce a new member to the 
club they will receive a bonus ticket. So round up your mates - bring 5 new members get 5 bonus 
ticket into the draw!  

Come along and hear from past attendees of club week both domestically and 
internationally. 

Hear about our up and coming August trip to Perisher and also our plans for the next International 
trip in 2015.  

We look forward to welcoming you on the night.  
 

WHERE:  PJ O’Brien’s, 57 King Street near Town Hall in the city  

WHEN:  Sunday 27th July at 4pm  

 
For more details and to register your attendance at the even please go to the website:  

Qantas Ski Club 

Mid-Winter Party 

http://sxsnow.com.au/

